Question on notice no. 60
Portfolio question number: SQ24-000561
2024-25 Budget estimates

Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Committee, Infrastructure,
Transport, Regional Development, Communications and the Arts Portfolio

Senator Bridget McKenzie: asked the Department of Infrastructure, Transport,
Regional Development, Communications and the Arts on 28 May 2024—

Senator McKENZIE: Did Minister King meet with the Attorney-General, Mr
Dreyfus?

Ms Werner: Not that I'm aware of.

Senator Chisholm: We're happy to take it on notice.

Senator McKENZIE: If you could take on notice the correspondence between the
Attorney-General-not on the legality but as a local member and a member for
Victoria, because my understanding is he has had meetings with this community.



